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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 3144 prohibits any governmental entity entering into a contract with a company for the 

purchase of goods or services unless the contract contains a written verification from the 

company that it does not have a practice, policy, guidance, or directive that discriminates against 

a firearm entity or firearm trade association and will not discriminate during the term of the 

contract against a firearm entity or firearm trade association. The measure also clarifies that 

discrimination against a firearm entity or firearm trade association shall not include the policies 

of a merchant, retail seller, or platform that restrict or prohibit the listing or selling of 

ammunition, firearms, or firearm accessories. The provisions of this measure shall apply to 

companies with 10 or more employees that has a value of $100,000.00 that is paid wholly or 

partly from public funds of the governmental entity. 
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